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4 November 2016 

 
Dear Parent 

Facebook 

This is a reminder for all users of our very popular and 

successful Facebook Page.  Sadly some recent activity 

has again been inappropriate and had to be removed.  

We have decided that if it continues then those 

individuals will have their access taken away.  The 

following phrase is very true, ‘Abuse it and Lose it!’  

Please let the page remain a success. 

 The Head Teacher authorises administrators who are 

responsible for updating the page on a regular basis. 

The administrators will communicate in a positive, 

accurate, respectful and responsible manner. They 

will uphold and promote the values of the school 

vision statement at all times. 

 All parents and carers are also welcome to post their 

thoughts and ideas on the page, and to like, share and 

comment on postings. We would request that they do 

so in a similarly positive, respectful and constructive 

manner. 

 If followers have any specific concerns, particularly 

related to their own or other child or children, we ask 

that they do not post these on the page timeline and 

encourage them to speak directly to the class teacher 

in the first instance. 

 Under no circumstances should any child or children 

be named or described on the page. This is due to 

data protection and the legal responsibility we have to 

keep the children safe. 

 We do appreciate that not all parents wish to be part 

of this site and do, whenever possible, try to share 

photos elsewhere as well.  However it is very easy and 

convenient for all staff to post daily Westfield events 

on this page so we do encourage parents to join if at 

all possible. 

 

Congratulations 

Congratulations to Matthew Adams on the birth of his 

sister Esmay who was born last week weighing 5lbs 

14oz.  

 

Dinner Money Debts 

Please can everyone log in to their Parent Pay 

accounts or check statements at the office with 

regards to dinner money. We realise that a lot of 

parents may have money sitting in there ‘trolleys’ but 

this does not automatically feed into dinner money 

accounts, it needs to be put there. 

 

House Points 

Well done to Somer – winners of Term 1 House 

competition. 

 

Bedtime Story 

This years Bedtime Story for Key Stage 1 was a great 

success and all of the children were incredibly well 

behaved. We hope they enjoyed it as much as we did, 

thank 

you. 

 

 

 

 

Poetry Slam 

Thank you to all of the children that took part in the 

Poetry Slam. It really was amazing and we will 

defiantly do it again. 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.westfieldprimary.com/


Diary Dates 
 
Nov 
Mon 7  PTA Meeting 
 
Dec 
Fri 2  Christmas Fair 
Fri 16  Break up for Christmas 
 
Jan 
Tues 3  Inset Day 
Weds 4   Start of Term 3 
 
Feb 
Fri 24  Valentines Disco 
 
March 
Fri 31  Movie Night 
 
April 
Fri 7  Easter Bingo 
 
May 
Fri 26  Inflatable Day 
 
July 
Fri 14  Summer Fayre 
 
Please keep your comments coming in. We always like 

to hear what you think, positive or negative.   

 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Mr Simon Mills 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


